
On October 17, 2023, the School of Nursing hosted the Tennessee Department of 
Health who presented a Hemodialysis InfecƟon PrevenƟon SimulaƟon. This is a   
program designed by the TDH to help educate hemodialysis nurses, technicians, and 
staff in the state of Tennessee in their efforts to reduce overall dialysis infecƟons. 
The program is based on CDC guidelines and uses both presentaƟons and hands‐on 
acƟviƟes. 

The twenty aƩendees earned conƟnuing educaƟon credits. Chris Smith, the director 
of the School of Nursing said, “ we were thrilled to be able to offer the space for this 
workshop in our Skills Lab here on campus. With the students on fall break, this was 
a perfect Ɵme to open our facility to nurses from across the community as they      
renewed their skills in hemodialysis.” 


